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Thursday 5th June 2025                                              
 

Year 3 – British Museum 
 
Dear Parent/Carers,  
 
This term we are learning about the ‘Groovy Greeks’ and discovering lots of interesting facts about 
the Ancient Greeks.  
Year 3 have booked a trip to the British Museum whereby children will see iconic artifacts and learn 
about the daily lives of the Ancient Greeks. This visit is a unique opportunity for your child to 
connect with the past and develop a deeper appreciation for the rich cultural heritage of Greece. 
 
Details are as follows:  
 
Dates:  3B - Tuesday 24th June 2025 
                           3O - Wednesday 25th June 2025 
                           3E - Friday 27th June 2025 
 
Place:   British Museum  
Cost:  Free  
Transport:  TFL – bus and trains  
 
Lunch:                The children will be provided with a school packed lunch.   

If you would rather provide your own packed lunch, please inform the class teacher. 
 
Parental consent must be given on Arbor. There is no cost for this trip. 
 
Thank you for your support.  
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
The Year 3 Team 
 


